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Dog Control Policy and Practices

On 24 September 2013 a report pursuant to 
Section 10A of the Dog Control Act 1996 was 
adopted by Waitomo District Council.  The report 
contains information and statistics on Waitomo 
District Council’s dog control activity for the year 1 
July 2012 to 30 June 2013.

A copy of the report can be viewed on our website 
at www.waitomo.govt.nz or at the Council office, 
Queen Street, Te Kuiti.

Revised programme for Road Works – 
Rora Street Te Kuiti

Waitomo District Council has revised its timeline for 
the planned renewal programme for Rora Street.

The project will now be separated into two separate 
components and the timeline for the work also 
separated into two portions. The first piece of 
work will be the renewal of the existing in-ground 
services (A) which will take place pre Christmas. 
And the second portion will be the renewal of the 
road sub base, surfacing and associated kerb, 
channel and footpath work (B) which will take place 
post Christmas. 

It is estimated that the in ground services part 
(A) could be completed in 3 to 4 weeks with work 
commencing in October 2013 and the rest of the 
work (B) completed in late January and February 
2014. 

WDC are confident that dividing the project Part 
3 work into a Project 3(A) and a 3(B) will result 
in a minimum of additional complication. We look 
forward to the successful completion of this work 
which forms a key element to the Te Kuiti Railway 
Buildings project. The overall outcome will serve 
to improve the main street of Te Kuiti and create a 
vibrant and thriving hub for the future enjoyment 
of our communities and local businesses.


